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Dear Sirs,
 
Many thanks for your email addressed to all interested parties with regard to the Strategic rail
freight interchange that is proposed in greenbelt at Gailey, Calf Heath and Fourashes.
 
My main concern is about the wording “should” rather than "must" 

The whole request to build on greenbelt land is due to a legality allowing the SRFI to be built on
greenbelt by building a rail link so there is no question that it "should" be built it is a legality that
it "must" be built before any planning is approved to build the warehouses.

It has always been the case that the landowner/developer is not interested in building a SRFI
only in merely decimating almost 700 acres of greenbelt to build warehouse for financial gain. 

I once again place my objection to this monstrous application. 
 
Kind regards,

Kerry Dudley




